
Health and Social Care Committee 
Human Transplantation (Wales) Bill 
HT(Ind)32  Rev D and S. Wilson 

Dear Sirs, My husband and I would be very concerned about the proposed change in organ donation.  We 
understand the need for more donors, but there are huge ethical concerns about changing from a choice 
to donate and mandatory donation, and we are very much against the latter.  We foresee great 
opportunities for unscrupulous people if this goes ahead. 
Yours 
 
Rev D and Mrs S Wilson 
 

 


